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WASTE MANAGEMENT OF ORANGE COUNTY HOSTS FREE 

OIL FILTER EXCHANGE AT KRAGEN AUTO PARTS IN SANTA ANA 

 

(SANTA ANA, CA) -- City of Santa Ana residents are encouraged to bring their used oil filter to 

Kragen Auto Parts on Saturday, March 12 where it will be recycled by Waste Management of 

Orange County (WMOC) and they will receive a new filter free of charge.  The City of Santa 

Ana Filter Exchange will be held from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m., at Kragen Auto Parts located at 1015 

South Main Street.  Residents interested in participating in the free service are asked to drain 

their used oil filter for at least 24 hours prior to the event, and bring a copy of the advertisement, 

mailer or flyer that can be downloaded at www.wmorangecounty.com in order to participate in 

the exchange.  There is a limit of one filter exchange per person. 

For additional information about Waste Management of Orange County, visit 

www.wmorangecounty.com. 
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